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Council Member Motion 
For the Committee of the Whole Meeting of November 14th, 2024 
 
 

To: Committee of the Whole Date: November 14th, 2024 

From: Mayor Alto 

Subject: 2025 Budget Input Extension 
 
 
Background 

To provide more time for public input, recognizing that the draft budget is now public and the 
possibility of additional information forthcoming from the Victoria Esquimalt Police Board, it would 
be helpful to extend the deadline for the opportunity public input on the 2025 budget. 
 

Recommendation  

Council directs staff to extend the opportunity for public input on the 2025 budget to 11:59pm on 
Sunday, December 1, 2024. 
 
That, to be effective, this extension needs to be applied immediately, this item be added to the 
daytime Council meeting of November 14, 2024, for same day consideration. 
 

Respectfully Submitted 
 

 

 

_____________________                   
Mayor Marianne Alto             
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